
Pioneer Secondary Academy
welcomes you and your family to an immersive 

experience at our

5.30pm - 8.00pm

Tuesday 27 September 2022

Year 6 Open Evening

The evening will consist of:

•	 A welcome from the Headteacher at 6:00pm and repeated at 7:00pm
•	 Special performances from our student ambassadors
•	 A tour of the school, including a visit to our Gurdwara to experience a 

spiritual assembly and kirtan
•	 An opportunity to discuss your child’s experience with all of our teachers

We will also be opening our doors on our Open Mornings on 
28 and 29 September for those who cannot attend our evening 

event. 

We are asking all families to confirm their attendance by 
booking in advance. 

Click here to register

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/pioneer-secondary-academy-year-6-open-eveningmorning-2022-tickets-411358112187

